From: nbrannonlupi@gmail.com

To: Council@cityofgreen.org
Subject: 500 Apartment Complex
Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 3:54:33 PM

Dear Council members,

I have lived in the City of Green for nearly 20 years and raised both of my children here as a signal
mother. | have loved the area and residents who have traveled this road with me. | now find myself
very concerned with the number of apartment complexes and the type of individuals that it is
bringing into our community. Of recent years since the zoning board has allowed this apartment life
to grow my neighborhood has seen as much of the city has found, a raise in break ins and crime. |
would plead that you not allow more of these complexes to be built and continue to down grade the
City of Green’s neighborhoods and property values. | pray that this does not fall on deaf ears and
you may want to check out the Nextdoor app for the opinions of many residents who feel the same
way.

| will as many in my neighborhood will be investigating to see which council members have
supported these continued additions and will not support their re-elections.

Respectfully,
Nancy Lupi
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